On May 2, 2011, a special work session was called to discuss the superintendent vacancy.  All board members were present along with Finance Director Sandy Linn and board secretary Sticha.  Barb Devlin, Springsted representative spoke to the group on procedures that can be used to fill a vacancy in the superintendency.  
